
To Whom It May Concern:

Please find this letter of recommendation in favor of Comfort Tech Air

Conditioning. They have worked in several of our projects, are very reliable and
have demonstrated excellent performance and knowledge of their scope.

Should you need any further inforl1lation regarding their ability or experience,
please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (305) 446-4707.

Since~~/J /J" <::.-t'

Jose M. Garcia, II
Vice President

Landel Construction Corp. 6400 S.W. 62 Avenue. SoiJth MiamI. FL 33143 Tel: 305.446.4707 Fax: 305.446.1556


